
 
January 10, 2013 
 
To:  Private Pesticide Applicators  
                      with Expiring License 12/31/13 
 
 
 
From:  Kevin E. Johnson 
  County Extension Director 

 

-PESTICIDE RECERTIFICATION OPPORTUNITIES- 
 

 Our records show your pesticide license will expire in 2013.  You will need to 
obtain 2 hours of X and 2 hours of V training before September 30, 2013.  The following 
opportunities are available to you for your pesticide recertification.   
 Please call the extension office at 731-1521 to let us know which session you 
plan on attending, space is limited. 
 
SUBCLASS V RECERTIFICATION CLASSES: 

• 2 hours V recertification credits, Pesticide Safety Class, January 24, 2013,          
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at the Wayne Center 

• 2 hours V recertification credits, Pesticide Safety Class, February 12, 2013,   
1:00-3:00 p.m. at the Wayne Center 

• 2 hours V recertification credits, Pesticide Safety Class, September 23, 2013,          
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at the Wayne Center 

 
 
SUBCLASS X RECERTIFICATION CLASSES: 

• 2 hours X recertification credits, January 24, 2013, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. at the Wayne 
Center – same class offers 2 hours credit for A,B,D,G,H,I,K,,L,M,N,O,T 
categories 

• 2 hours X recertification credits, February 12, 2013, 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at 
the Wayne Center– same class offers 2 hours credit for A,B,D,G,H,I,K,L,M,N,O,T 
categories 

• 2 hours X recertification credits, September 23, 2013, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. at the 
Wayne Center – same class offers 2 hours credit for A,B,D,G,H,I,K,,L,M,N,O,T 
categories 

 
For other opportunities out of Wayne County, visit the following website: 
 
http://www.ncagr.com/aspzine/str-pest/pesticides/PesticideCalendar/calendar.asp 
 

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR PESTICIDE LICENSE TO THE CLASS.  YOUR 

CARD MUST BE SCANNED IN ORDER TO RECEIVE RECERTIFICATION CREDITS. 

Wayne County Center 
North Carolina Cooperative Extension Service 
College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
PO Box 68, 208 W. Chestnut St. 
Goldsboro, NC 27533-0068 
919-731-1521; Fax: 919-731-1511 


